

'Ensuring Excellence'

8<sup>th</sup> May 2018

Dear Parents,

## Executive Headteacher: Mrs M Cross Associate Headteacher: Miss S McGroarty

**Dordon Primary School** 

Roman Way Dordon Tamworth Staffordshire B78 1PJ

T 01827 892422 E admin2018@welearn365.com www.dordonprimaryschool.co.uk

## **Hawk Class visit to National Space Centre**

This educational visit will:

Take place on: Monday 21<sup>st</sup> May 2018
Occur between: 9.00 am and end at 2.50 pm

Be supervised by: Miss CowardInvolve: Hawk class

Cost: £16.14, which includes travel to and from the venue and insurance

As part of our learning this half term we will be going on a trip to the National Space Centre in Leicester. It will be a great opportunity to learn more about our science topic, which is Earth and Space, and explore some of the science behind our Power of Reading text, 'Cosmic'.

Children will need to bring a healthy packed lunch and a bottle of water. Children, who have free school meals, will be provided with a packed lunch by the school kitchen (please let the office know if you do not require a packed lunch). Please ensure children do not bring sweets and/or fizzy drinks or any other items prohibited on a normal school day.

Children are required to wear school uniform, a waterproof coat and sensible shoes.

Payments are non-refundable if children do not attend for any reason. Please pay via the Parent Pay website and send the reply slip into school by Friday 18<sup>th</sup> May.

It is important you remind us of any medical conditions. Children with asthma MUST bring an inhaler.

Yours sincerely,









